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Dear Lincoln Families, 
 
Yesterday, Mrs. Atkinson sent emails to those 
families who have not yet ordered a yearbook.  
Please consider placing an order for your child. 
We know how much students love to have their 
own yearbook at the close of the school year and 
we want to get  an accurate order in to the vendor 
as soon as  possible. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to remind parents 
that the west parking lot can not be used for      
student drop-off and pick-up.  I noticed a car  
backing out the other morning after dropping off 
students as our buses were trying to maneuver  
both in and out of the lot.  The lot is meant for   
employees and for visitors signing in at the front 
office.  Student safety is our priority, and added 
congestion in the west lot must be avoided.   
Thank you, and I appreciate your cooperation   
and courtesy. 
 
Enjoy the weekend, 
 
Paul Suminski 

 
 

 

Principal’s Message . . .  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day ! 

Only 1 more week until . . . 
Spring Break 

March 25 through March 29! 

The District 57  
Education  
Foundation is a 
non-profit  
organization  
comprised of  
Mount Prospect 
community  

members whose mission is to raise money  
to fund grants in the areas of curriculum,  
wellness, and technology.  Grant requests may 
be written and submitted by district teachers, 
staff, and parents.  The grants enrich the  
educational experiences of all students,  
helping them to achieve at their highest  
potential.  Funded grants allow teachers  
to have access to the resources they need  
to support teaching and learning at  
Westbrook, Lions Park, Fairview, and  
Lincoln schools. 
Over the years, the Foundation has funded 
computers, iPads, ELMO projectors, Smart-
boards, musical instruments, art supplies,  
fitness equipment, and supplemental reading 
material - all to enrich our children’s  
educational experiences.  We are currently in 
the Spring Grant Request Cycle.  A description 
of the grant request submission process and 
form is located within the Grants section of our 
website at https://www.57edfoundation.org  
Grant requests for this cycle are due by 
April 15 to the Ed Foundation at d57ed-
foundationgrants@gmail.com 
Parent community members who are           
interested in submitting a grant request should 
contact the school principal to which the grant 
will benefit.  The Ed Foundation will review all 
requests at our May meeting.  Please contact 
the Ed Foundation at  
d57educationfoundation@gmail.com 
with any questions.   

Thank you for your continuous support of the 
D57 Education Foundation. 

http://www.d57.org/lincolnmiddleschool_home.aspx
https://www.57edfoundation.org/
mailto:d57edfoundationgrants@gmail.com
mailto:d57edfoundationgrants@gmail.com
mailto:d57educationfoundation@gmail.com
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Grade 8  Calendar Dates 
 

May 21 2019 
8th Grade Awards Night 7pm 

 
May 22 2019 

8th Grade Great America Trip 
 

May 28 2019     
8th Grade PTO Picnic (afternoon) 

PTO Dance (evening) 
This is the last day of  attendance 

for Grade 8. 
 

May 29 2019 
Graduation at PHS 7pm 
(students arrive 630pm) 

ASK THE OFFICE LADIES . . . 
 
Question: Does a parent or guardian have to let the office know  if they 
have made arrangements for an emergency contact to pick up their son or 
daughter? 
Answer: Yes! Adults listed as your emergency contacts may remove your son or 
daughter from class during the school day - but only of the parent/guardian has notified the 
front office. The school must be able to document that the parent/guardian has knowledge of 
their child’s dismissal during the school day. Also, as much as we try to remember everyone, 
please do not be offended if we ask for identification before releasing a student to an adult.  
 
Question: Can you please remind me how the activity bus works? 
Answer:  Only paid bus riders may ride the activity bus. The activity bus route runs on     
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  The bus  departs at approximately 4pm. 

An important message 
from Mr. Steen 

about standardized testing: 
 
The Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) is the 
new state  assessment that replaces PARCC.  The 
IAR will be taken at  Lincoln between March 11 and 
March 21 based on your child’s grade.  Make-ups 
will be conducted upon our return from Spring 
Break.  
 
6th Grade:  March 18   (Math Periods 3-4 and ELA 
Periods 7-9) 
 
7th Grade:  March 19, 20, 21  (Math Periods 2-3 
and ELA  Periods 6, 8, 9)  Periods 6 & 7 will be 
flipped for the entire school on these days. Lunch 
periods are flipped also.   
 
In addition, all eighth grade students are also re-
quired to take the Illinois Science Assessment 
(ISA).   

 

Students competed in the 
Illinois Council of Teachers of Mathematics (ICTM) 

contest, and our school earned 6th place 
out of 59 schools for the first contest! 

 
Top Group Score for Lincoln: 

Tymek C   -   Tommy K   -   Ivan L   -   Peyton S   -   Cole Y 
 

Top Individual Score for Lincoln: 
Gregory L (perfect score!) 
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Vote for D57 School Board! 
 

Early voting begins Monday, March 18th 
Election Day is Tuesday, April 2nd 

 
    Rachael Rothrauff             ​Kristine O'Sullivan             Jennifer Kobus             ​Kimberly Fay  

 
 
 
 

 

 

Early Voting Hours at Village Hall:  
 

Monday- Saturday, March 18-23 9am-5pm 
Sunday, March 24 10am-4pm 

 
Monday- Friday, March 25-29 9am-7pm 

Saturday, March 30 9am-5pm 
Sunday, March 31 10am-4pm 

 
Monday, April 1 9am-5pm 

 
ELECTION DAY, April 2- Vote at your regular polling place.  

 
 





SAVE THE DATE  MAY 18, 2019  8:00am

KIDS, PARENTS, AND SCHOOL DISTRICT 57 STAFF!
How would you like to do something special for yourself this May?  You can by participating in 
Got2Run For Education!!  The goal of the event is to encourage children, their parents, and school staff to 
become interested in running as a healthy lifestyle choice, not just for this event, but for the rest of their 
lives.  This is an opportunity to bring the community together to support children’s wellness activities.
• 159 Schools and 102 towns were represented by the 1,833 registrants in the 2018 event!
• Over $160,000 total donated back to schools to fund wellness since inaugural event in 2012!

EVENT HOST AND DETAILS
Northwest Road Runners, a local running club, was established as a 501(c)3 charitable organization to 
organize this run/walk to promote wellness in children.  All funds raised by the event are distributed back 
to the schools of the participants – all you have to do is check your school’s box when registering.
Two course lengths are offered:
• 2.62 mile “Micro-Marathon” Run/Walk (1/10th of a marathon)
• 8K (4.97 mile) Run
You CAN do it with the Couch-To-2.62 and Couch-To-8K
Training Programs posted on the website!

More details are on the website
www.Got2Run.org

WHERE
200 E. Sigwalt Street, Arlington Hts., 60005
West of Arlington Hts. Road, across from the Arlington Hts. Village Hall.
The event will be run in the beautiful Scarsdale and Scarsdale Estates area.

WHAT YOU GET
 Everyone gets an awesome technical T-shirt with the event logo and date, adult and youth sizes.
 Everyone gets a backpack tag/zipper pull with the Got2Run 2.62 event logo.
 Everyone gets a 2.62 bumper sticker/magnet to show off just like marathoners do with their 26.2 stickers!!
 Everyone gets tasty and healthy food at the finish line.
 Awards for the male/female winners of the 2.62, 8K, and 2.62 Unassisted Wheelchair races.  Medals for 
the top 3 finishers for each age group. Youth awards will be announced at the post-race awards ceremony.

 At least $5.00 per participant will be donated back to your school to fund wellness programs.
$14.80 per registrant was donated back to the schools from the 2018 Event!

SINCE 2012, A TOTAL OF $15,774.15 HAS BEEN RAISED FOR THE DISTRICT 57 EDUCATION FOUNDATION!!

2018 DISTRICT 57 PARTICIPANT RESULTS 
40 – Fairview
27 – Lincoln
26 – Lions Park
25 – Westbrook

118 – Total x $15.00 = $1,770.00 raised for the District 57 Education Foundation!



 

   

Mount Prospect School District 57 neither recommends nor endorses these programs. 
Distribution of information is for the convenience of District 57 students and families and does not imply endorsement by District 57. 

   

 

The District 57 Administration Office is pleased to present this information about 
upcoming events and news from local organizations that serve our community’s children. 

 

Enroll in a YMCA Camp Today! 
*Y Trained Staff *ACA Accredited *Financial Assistance *Extended Care Included *Fieldtrips, 

Swimming & Rock Climbing. Go to https://www.ymcachicago.org/lattof/pages/summer-day-camp 

 
Mt. Prospect Studio Art Classes for Children Ages 7-14 

The Spring session begins April 8th – printmaking and acrylics on canvas. Come join us! 
More info, go to www.christinethornton.com 

 
FREE Kids Craft on Sunday, March 17th for St. Patrick’s Day! 

Stop in on Sunday, March 17th where kids craft for FREE! 10am-4pm.  
More info, go to gatheredboutiqueandworkshop.com 

 
Summer Registration Now Open for 214 Discovery Camps 

Register online at ce.d214.org  or call 847-718-7700.  

 
**MP Cheer 2019 Fall Registration** 

Join the frun at Mt. Prospect Cheer for Sideline or Competition Cheer! New Parent Meeting 3/21, 
from 7-9pm at RecPlex. On-line Registration & info on Walk-in Reg dates – www.gompcc.com 

 
Summer Soccer Camps – Begin June 17 – Full & Half Day 

Develop new skills & enjoy the game of soccer. Program includes lunch, uniform, World Cup, 
raffle prizes & more. More info, go to https://www.hansasoccer.com 

 
Schwaben Travel Soccer Tryouts: May 1 – May 31. Free Registration 

Tryout for Schwaben AC. Player development first. Train with the best regional coaches. 
U7-U19. Buffalo Grove. Est. 1926. More info, go to www.schwabensoccer.com 

 
Join Us for A Night of Free Soccer! May 17- 5:30PM. Buffalo Grove 

Soccer Open House with free tournament, raffle prizes & concession open for dinner. 
5:30pm-8pm in Buffalo Grove.  www.schwabensoccer.com 

 
D57 Education Foundation Event at Portillo’s March 21 from 5 - 8PM 
Support D57 Ed Foundation’s Dine & Share Event at Portillo’s. 20% of the proceeds 

will benefit 2019 Educational Grants.  https://www.57edfoundation.org/ 

 
SUMMER CAMPS KIDS LOVE: Galileo Innovation Camps (PreK-5th Grade 

Camp Galileo returns to St. Peter Lutheran School. Art, science & outdoor fun in 
Arlington Heights. More info, go to www.galileo-camps.com 
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